
Tell us more...
Please provide your name and contact information on 

the other side of the slip when using this section.

I would like to know more about Jesus 
I received Jesus Christ as my Savior today 
I wish to be baptized 
I am interested in becoming a member of FBC 
I would like to arrange a meeting with the Pastor 
I would like to know more about Life Groups 
I would like to have a set of giving envelopes 
I am looking for a new church home 
I am willing to serve in Children’s Church 
I am willing to help in the Nursery 
Please have someone contact me about serving: 

 Ministry Team:   

...about yourself...

Your Birthday:

Anniversary:

...and your children...

Name Age

Your first time here?
I am      local      visiting the area      new to the area

I am a guest of: 

How did you learn about FBC? 

What is your first impression? 

Mark Your Calendars
28 June Carpenter’s Corner, 9:30AM–1:30PM

29 June–6 July Pastor Chris on vacation 
3 July No Wednesday Meetings
4 July Happy Independence Day
7 July Celebration of Worship Center Dedication
13 July Triple Graduation from Brian’s Safehouse & Sparrow’s Nest, 6PM

From Safehouse - Nick Easley
From Sparrow's Nest - Adrienne St. Clair & Billie Sue Metz

14 July Faith Training Breakfast
21 July YAH at Eplings, 1:30PM

26 July Carpenter’s Corner, 9:30AM–1:30PM

27 July Kayla Hill Bridal Shower, Friendship Hall, 2–4PM

28 July Church Cookout, Grandview Shelter 3, 6–8PM

YOU Can Help
Late in 2008 we held our first service in this Worship Center and 10 years ago in 
April we dedicated it.  If you were worshipping with us then, would you please 
share a memory of that time? Please email memories to office@wvfbc.org by 
this Wednesday in preparation for the 7 July celebration service.

Missions Trip
Please sign up at the Welcome Desk if you are interested in helping Kelli & Kike 
Policape in the Dominican Republic on 7–14 September. Contact Scott Lawson at 
304-890-7737 for more information.

23 JUNE 2019
PASTOR CHRIS CHESLEY

“JESUS: A BETTER SACRIFICE”

Welcome Visitors
If you are a visitor, we welcome you!  We would love to have a record of your visit. 
Please fill out the tab to your right and drop it in the offering plate, or you may also 
leave it at the Welcome Desk in the foyer as you exit.  Worship with us again soon!

Summer Reading List
Teachers often assign a summer reading list for their 
students to work on during their break from School. 
This summer, we’ll be diving into our own Summer 
Reading List on Sunday mornings. Pastor Chris will 
be guiding us in an overview of Hebrews, Haggai, and 
Jonah. We hope you make plans to join us for what 
should be a very enriching Summer in God’s Word.

Jesus Is Better 
The statement, “Jesus is better,” summarizes the whole book of Hebrews. 
Throughout the month of June, we will be doing an overview of this amazing 
book, and each week, we'll see that no matter what we compare Him to, Jesus is 
always better!

BFP Pastor’s Conference
Books For Pastors is preparing to send 3 teachers (Dr. Parvin, Charles 

Carter and Don Johnson) for a Pastor's conference about 100 miles 
north of Mexico City from 9–13 August. Please pray for their health 
and safety, the spiritual growth of the 200 church leaders who will 

attend and for technology and logistics to work out.  We presently 
need to raise about $5000 for books for the leaders, and about $2000 

for travel and lodging.  When you give via check or online through the church’s 
website, please specify “Books for Pastors 19005-MX” in the memo/description.

Free Counseling
Dan Best is offering free counseling services to families or individuals in our 
church. He is available 12 & 26 July and 9 & 16 August. If you are interested in 
receiving confidential counseling, please email counseling@wvfbc.org to request an 
appointment.  There are some required preliminary documents.

Happy Anniversary
John and Cheryl O’Neal will have been married for 30 years 
tomorrow.  Congratulations on your Pearl Anniversary!

Time To Take Care Of Business
Please plan to stay after the worship service next week for a meeting about 
next years budget.  We will hold a ballot vote on 14 July for:   

✦ 2019-2020 Proposed Budget 

✦ Prospective Trustee Josh Davis

✦ Continuation of Jane Dodd as Church Clerk 
✦ Prospective Associate Members Daniel and Lidia Kopasz.  A bio sheet will be 

provided next week so you can get to know them better, but two of their 
prayer letters are at the Welcome Desk.

FBC Budget Proposal
Copies of the proposed budget are available at the Welcome Desk.  If you have 
questions prior to the meeting, please contact Finance Team Chairman, Doug 
Lehman, or our Church Treasurer, Steve Harvey.

WOW—Growing in Godliness
The Women on Wednesdays class will focus on Growing in Godliness 
while studying the book of James throughout the summer and into the 
Fall.  All ladies are welcome in Classroom 3 on the lower level. Come 
and enjoy a short video by Francis Chan and time of discussion. 



Online giving is 
easy from your 
s m a r t p h o n e . 
Launch your QR 
code reader and 
scan this code to 
access the mobile 
interface.

Mailing Address—Faith Baptist Church • PO Box 610 • Prosperity, WV • 25909
Website—www.wvfbc.org     Office Email—office@wvfbc.org     Tel—304-255-4180

Pastor Chris—chris@wvfbc.org     Pastor Matthew—matthew@wvfbc.org
Pastor Scott—scott@wvfbc.org     Pastor Roger—roger .harding@greaterbeckley.org

Summer Sundays—10AM: Coffee Connection,10:30AM: Corporate Worship,
LifeGroups (Various Times & Locations), 6PM: Sanctuary LifeGroup

Wednesday Evening—6:30PM: VBS, FUSION, Prayer Groups, Bible Study, WOW
Chris Chesley, Lead Pastor
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SUNDAY MORNING
23 JUNE 2019

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF JUNE 30
Toddler Church 2’s & 3’s Lee Ann Lehman

Children’s Church GreenTeam
Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Wanda Sue Hicks and Your Name Here

Wednesday July 3 No Service

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF JUNE 23 
 Toddler Church 2’s & 3’s Verinda and Olivia Almond

Children’s Church Green Team
Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Sandy Lawson and Your Name Here 

Wednesday June 26 Alda Parvin and Jane Dodd

WEEKLY GIVING & ATTENDANCE
General Fund Faith Promise Attendance 

May 26 4,056.50 813.00 228
June 2 5,077.00 1,033.00 215
June 9 5,309.95 603.00` 227
June 16 9,478.00 1,243.00 219

Children’s Giving in June: $18.17 
Total Children’s Giving for Hansen Children’s Christmas: $18.17 

WEEKLY AMOUNT NEEDED TO MEET 
BUDGET: $7,750.00

mailto:scott@wvfbc.org
mailto:scott@wvfbc.org

	Time to take Care of Business
	Welcome Visitors
	Free Counseling
	Missions Trip

